
July 28l' 1966 

Honorable Joseph Donovan 
Secretary of State 
State Capitol 
St. Paul. Minnesota 

In Re: Election~ Village of Geneva 

Dear Mr. Donovan: 

At a regular meeting of the Village Council of the Village of Geneva held on June 30th, 
1966, an ordinance was passed by unanimous vote to hold the Village election on the 
1st Tuesday after the first Monday in November, 1966. This letter is written to 
notWy you of the change of date pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 205.07. 

Very truly yours, 

/1~~ 
Ralph Pence, Village Clerk 
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